
 

 
 
 
JOHN DEERE D105 LAWN TRACTORS AND 

SERVICE PART TRANSMISSIONS  

 
 
PROBLEM: A gear in the transmission in your lawn tractor may not have been 
manufactured to specification and could fail. If this occurs, the lawn tractor may lose 
drive, service brake, and parking brake functions. This creates a risk of a crash, which 
could result in serious injury or death. 
 
 
PRODUCT: This recall involves some D105 John Deere lawn tractors sold from 
February 2016 through July 2017 and service transmissions sold by John Deere 
authorized dealers for use in the D105 lawn tractor from March 2016 through August 
2017 with the model number and the “John Deere” brand name printed on the hood. 
The serial number, located on the frame of the machine above the left rear tire, begins 
with 1GXD105. A complete list of serial numbers included in this recall is located at 
www.JohnDeere.com/D105-Transmission-Recall. If your lawn tractor’s serial number is 
on the list, or the transmission had been replaced from March 2016 through August 
2017, contact your John Deere dealer for more information.  
 
 
Remedy: Consumers should stop using the recalled lawn tractors immediately and 
contact a John Deere dealer to schedule a free repair. John Deere is contacting all 
registered owners of the recalled lawn tractors directly. 

 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT Deere & Company at (800) 537-8233 
Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. and on Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
ET or visit the firm’s Web site at www.johndeere.com. 

 

Post until:  January 20, 2018 In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Production Safety Commission 
and Health Canada 

SKU 
Number

UPC OMS ID

889818000583 300186922
759936780677 206495037
759936767593 204780321
759936747847 203659663
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